
Resident Input Summary 11/17 to 12/04/15 

Old Business 

 

 10/15 Lincoln-Way North High School Music Booster volunteer called to discuss details 

needed for their evergreen fundraiser November 17 to 21 at the maintenance garage.  

11/17 garage space was made, wreaths arrived and were distributed 11/17 – 11/21. A lost 

& found jacket was picked up by the Booster coordinator from the front desk 12/1. 

 

New Business 

 

 11/18 Community Room renter called and asked for additional tables for their Saturday 

11/21 rental. Weekend staff’s ‘to do’ list was changed to accommodate the request. 

 

 11/19 The 80th Ave building renter (Girl Scouts) informed front desk staff that the room 

needs sound proofing, as it can get very loud. Bulletin boards were ordered to act as 

sound absorption material, and will also provide useful surfaces for the Scouts. 

 

 11/21 School District contacted Park Maintenance staff that more salt was needed on 

Mary Drew Drive and in the Hilda Walker parking lot. The drive and lot were scraped of 

all residual snow and ice by 10 am. 

 

 11/22 Frankfort Square resident emailed to complain that Park Maintenance staff drive on 

pathways in order to empty garbage cans. Park District staff replied to the email, 

explaining that with the quantity of garbage cans that need to be emptied, it is for 

efficiency sake (with care and caution) that driving on the paths is necessary.  

 

 11/24 BAS staff called regarding a gas smell at Mary Drew School. Park Maintenance 

staff immediately called the SHSD 161 Maintenance Superintendent to make him aware, 

also staff immediately visited the site for verification. No gas smell could be found by 

park or school maintenance staff. 

 

 12/3 Park District staff and Lincoln-Way High School staff have been in contact in 

regards to the missing park sign from Lincoln-Way North Park. School staff are 

processing the police report. Park Maintenance staff were made aware to keep an eye 

open for the sign if they should see it.  

 

 12/4 Frankfort Square resident called the Park District front desk, stating that garbage 

cans at the dog park were not completely emptied. The small run was emptied, but the 

large run had been missed. Park Maintenance staff were sent back to the dog park that 

afternoon to finish the task.  

 
 

 

 


